
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Sealed bids for the John H. Thompson Sports Complex Repair Project, for the Jefferson Davis 
County Board of Supervisors in Jefferson Davis County, Mississippi, will be received by Bobby 
R. Rushing, President of the Jefferson Davis County Board of Supervisors, Mississippi, until 
10:00 AM local time on February 16, 2021, at the Jefferson Davis County Administrative 
Building, Prentiss, Mississippi.  
 
The project includes work to repair the baseball and softball fields’ fencing, lighting, and other 
amenities for the fields’ operation.  
 
Plans and Specifications are on file in the office of the Jefferson Davis County Chancery Clerk, 
Prentiss, Mississippi.  Plans and proposals may be secured upon payment of $50.00, which is 
not refundable, from the office of Dungan Engineering, P.A., 1574 Highway 98 East, Columbia, 
MS 39429.  Project details and documents may also be viewed on the website of the Engineer, 
H. Les Dungan, III, P.E. of Dungan Engineering P.A. located at dunganeng.com.  The Board of 
Supervisors hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that minority business 
enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids and will not be discriminated against 
on the grounds of race, color, or national origin in consideration of the award.   
 
Bid preparation will be in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders bound in the Documents. 
The Board of Supervisors reserve the right to waive irregularities and to reject any and/or all 
bids.  
 
Bobby R. Rushing, President Jefferson Davis County Board of Supervisors. 
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